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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council meeting



We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts
North Berwick Community Council Meeting

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 1st March 2022
Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.

Ward Priorities

1. Road Safety

· On the 9th February at Lady Jane Road, a vehicle accident occurred between 2 vehicles.  No injuries.  One driver issued with conditional offer for careless driving.
2. Antisocial Behaviour

3. Housebreaking

4. Parking

· 99 parking tickets were issued by the East Lothian Parking wardens in North Berwick during the month of January.
CAPP

CAPP MEETINGS HAVE BEEN CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE
Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information

· In the early hours of Friday 4th February on Law View, police observed a vehicle within a rural car park and on approach a strong smell of cannabis was detected.  A quantity of cannabis was recovered and a female reported for drugs offence
· It was reported on Thursday 17th February, that on 2 occasions there has been theft of alcohol from The Scottish Seabird Centre between the 10th and 16th February.  Details taken and enquiries ongoing.

· On 15th February, a male drove off from Dalrymple Service Station without paying for the fuel.  CCTV available.  Enquiries ongoing to trace driver.

· On Sunday 20th February, an attempt theft occurred at Trespass, High Street, North Berwick.  Enquiries ongoing to trace male.

· On Saturday 12th February, a shoplifting of ink cartridges occurred at Tesco in North Berwick.  CCTV available and enquiries to trace the male ongoing.

· On Thursday 17th February, an attempt shoplifting occurred at Tesco in North Berwick.  CCTV available, details taken.

Feedback from meeting
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
OR

Marco.Crolla@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
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